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On May12 April 2025, Cablevisiéon Holding S.A. (the “Company”) informed the Argentine Securities
Commission and the Buenos Aires Stock Exchange that the Company’s Board of Directors had held
a meeting on that date, at which it considered the communication received from the Auditor firm
designated by the Company’s Annual Ordinary and Extraordinary Shareholders’ Meeting held on
28 April 2025, Price Waterhouse & Co. S.R.L (PWC), by which it informed that the head certifying
auditor, Mr. Gustavo Ariel Vidan, for personal matters, will not be able to issue the audit report
corresponding to the Interim Condensed Consolidated Financial Statements and the Interim
Condensed Separate Financial Statements for the three month period ended 31 march 2025, which
as a consequence, will be issued by one of the alternate external auditors designated at the
Shareholders’ Meeting, Mr. Alejandro Javier Rosa .
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